
MARCH 19, 2019 
VILLAGE OF SOMERSET COUNCIL MEETING 

 
PRESENT WERE: MECHELLE SIEMER, DOUG FEHRMAN, ERIC EMMERT AND DAVID SNIDER 
FILLED IN FOR MAYOR JOHNSON.  ALSO PRESENT WERE WILL FLAUTT, KELLY BEEM AND CHIEF 
PRESSDEE. 
 
Since there was no quorum, the guests were able to speak and no decisions were made. 
 
GUESTS: 
 Debra Williams is here informing Council about the New Doctors Office.  They should be 
open on April 16th and office hours will be 8am to 4:30pm.  She would also like to see another 
handicap parking space in front of their office. 
 
 Josh Oiler, is here from Barnes Advertsing with new sign development for the Genesis 
Doctor’s Office.  It has the Gooseneck lights hanging over the sign and there will not be a sign 
on the side of the building. 
 
 Jeremy Strong is here with a sketch of the outdoor seating area for Strongs. 
 
 Jim Davis is here to discuss the water run off at 200 E. Sheridan and High Street.  Culvert 
cannot handle the flow of water and it runs into his property, along with gravel and mud. 
 
 Ryan from Environmental Design Group is here to show Council the changes he made 
for the parking area and boat ramp for St. Joseph’s Lake. 
 
 
Kelly reminded council the Income Surveys need to start very soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


